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ST. THOMAS, VI - 

GERS ANNOUNCES A FINANCIAL LITERACY WORKSHOP 
 

THE GOVERNMENT EMPLOYEES’ RETIREMENT SYSTEM INVITES ITS MEMBERS TO PARTICIPATE IN A FINANCIAL 

LITERACY WORKSHOP:  

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 9, 2014 
GERS CONFERENCE ROOM 

ST. THOMAS, VIRGIN ISLANDS 
9:00 A.M. – 1:00 P.M. 

THE OBJECTIVE OF THIS WORKSHOP IS TO EMPOWER PARTICIPANTS TO TAKE A MORE ACTIVE ROLE IN 

DEVELOPING A FINANCIAL LIFE-PLAN FOR THEMSELVES BY MEANS OF EDUCATION.  PARTICIPANTS WILL ENGAGE 

IN A HANDS-ON SESSION WHERE THEY WILL HAVE AN OPPORTUNITY TO ASSESS WHERE THEY ARE TODAY, 

EXPLORE INVESTMENT OPTIONS, LOOK AT THE IMPACT OF LIFE EVENTS ON THEIR FINANCES AND DEVELOP AN 

ACTION PLAN.   

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION OR TO PRE-REGISTER, CALL 776-7703 EXTENSION 4202 OR 4120 OR EMAIL 

TLIBURD@USVIGERS.COM WITH THE WORDS “FINANCIAL LITERACY” IN THE SUBJECT LINE.  BE SURE TO INCLUDE 

YOUR FIRST AND LAST NAME, DEPARTMENT/AGENCY OR RETIREE AND A CONTACT NUMBER.  REGISTRATION 

DEADLINE IS FRIDAY, APRIL 4. 
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